
WORKERS’ COMPENSATION
INSURANCE UPDATES

The Government Insurance Fund is now the
Workers’ Compensation Trust Fund.

1.

The Workers’ Compensation Trust Fund is located
at the Department of Labor on St. Croix and St.
Thomas.

2.

The New Filing and Payment Due dates are:3.
Filing: September 30th for Actual and Estimate
Submission.

a.

Payment: December 31st.b.
Visit https://www.vidol.gov/workers-compensation/
for more information.

4.

CONTACT US AT
workerscomptrustfund@dol.vi.gov
340-776-3700, St. Thomas
340-773-1994, St. Croix

Act 8859 passed to increase efficiency of the
services available to injured workers through the
Workers’ Compensation program.

https://www.vidol.gov/workers-compensation/

